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The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will clean and coat the 
bridge bearings on the U.S. 92/International Speedway Boulevard bridges 
over the Halifax River. The bearings provide flexibility to the roadway as 
the concrete expands and contracts, and help to transfer weight across the 
supporting piers. This project is needed to ensure continued high function 
of the bearings. The project also will include minor concrete work below the 
bearings.

The bearings are located below the roadway at the top of the support piers. 
Boaters are asked to use caution when overhead works occurs. The channel 
will remain open. For drivers, nighttime single lane closures may be needed 
during the project to accommodate the work.

Project information and updates can be found on the FDOT Central Florida 
website www.cflroads.com.

Bridge Bearing Rehabilitation  
U.S. 92 Over Halifax River (Bridges 790187 and 790188)

Financial Project ID: 439453-1Volusia County

Your source for information on state roadway projects in Central Florida is just a “click” away!
Visit www.cflroads.com to view anticipated lane closures and current information about this project.

Fast Facts
Contractor:  

Olympus Painting  
Contractors, Inc.

Total Cost:  
$407,000

Work to Begin:  
February 2019  

	 Estimated Completion:  
Summer 2019

Contact Information
Public Information Coordinator

Carolyn Fitzwilliam

386-740-3566

carolyn.fitzwilliam@dot.state.fl.us

Project Description

Project Location

Impact to Motorists and Boaters

Facebook.com/MyFDOTCFL@MyFDOT_CFLCFLRoads.com
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